BIS HQ/GSD/CIRCULAR(8)/2020
Date: 29 September 2020

BUREAU OF INDIAN STANDARDS
(General Services Department)

Subject: Launch of Inventory Management System

An Inventory Management System has been developed by CDAC, Noida as a part of
the HFMS software to automate the process of raising indents. The development of the

software has been completed.

The software has been configured and the stock entry of the items have been made. The
software is now ready for launching. A training session was also arranged for the
officials at BIS Headquarters on 21 September 2020 (AN) to acquaint them with the

software.

It has been decided to launch the software at BIS Headquarters from 1st October 2020.
Once the software is made live, the departments at BIS Headquarters may kindly raise

their indents online through the software only and discontinue the process manually.

This issues with the approval of DG:BIS.
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(Vinod Kumar)

Director (General Services)
Our Ref: GSD/Misc/1/10

Circulated to all departments at BIS Headquarters through e-mail and intranet



